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We are very much looking forward to celebrating
WilloughBee's Birthday on Friday 21st April.

One lucky school will get a visit from WilloughBee on
the day and get the chance to share his Birthday

Cake with him!

Willough'Bee's Birthday....

Summer menus....
As we are heading into the Summer
Term with a new set of menus, it's
reassuring for you to know that as

always, our menus are checked and
accredited by LCC and meet the 

School Food Standards.



School Visits...

WilloughBee had loads of
fun when he visited the

pupils and staff at
Edenham Primary School

 - thank you for having
us!

Food wastage...

We are very aware of the amount of food
which is sadly wasted and are consciously
aiming to reduce this. Please be assured

portion sizes 
will not be affected in anyway 

by the measures we are putting in place.
Feedback from the portion sheets which we

started using at the end of term was very
positive and we will continue to use them.



Willoughby Foods School Garden...

Potatoes....

Work is well underway in the Willoughby Foods School Garden.
Some crops have already been planted with others planned for
the coming weeks. We're making sure the Scarecrows from our

competition have plenty of items to guard!

Lamyman Grange Contractors have very kindly donated seed
potatoes for us to plant in the WFSG. Jack Lamyman visited last

week and delivered the seed ready for us to use. 
Huge thanks for their generosity.

It's so important to keep and strengthen the link between
farmers, growing and the next generation. 






The daffodils have grown
beautifully and are adding much

needed colour on the current
dreary days 😀

Is your school planning a trip to the garden this Summer Term?



Farm visit.......

www.willoughby-foods.co.uk

We hosted a visit from Year 1 pupils at St Thomas' Primary School 
and here's what they had to say....

 'Thank you so much for having us yesterday – we all had a great time! 
Your team are amazing!

 p.s Hotdogs were yummy!! '



Reception children from 
St Thomas' Primary School 

had a visit from our tractor and
enjoyed a talk on farming & growing.




Tractor visit.......

We like to have lots of food photos on the back page - but 
 there's no room to add any! Rest assured they'll be back for

our next Newsletter!




